
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
24th February 2020 

 

Phonics into Reading Workshop  
for parents of EYFS, Year 1 & Year 2 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am holding two workshops for parents & carers on Monday 9th March 2020. One is during 
school time at 2.30 -3.15pm and the other is at 3.30 – 4.15pm. This gives you the chance to use 
either workshop to suit your child-care needs, as the workshop is designed for adults only. 
 
The aim of the workshops is to show how our phonics teaching links with pupil’s reading 
progress and home reading. 
 
Please complete the slip below and return ASAP to indicate which workshop you would like to 
attend. 
Thank you in advance, I look forward to seeing you, 
 
Mrs Jayne Smith 
English & KS1 Lead 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Child’s name:__________________________________ Class: Seedlings/Sunflower/Pumpkin 
 
          of us would like to attend the workshop at:             2.30 – 3.15pm on Monday 9th March  
                                                                      (tick box)     
                                                                                                    3.30 – 4.15pm on Monday 9th March  
 
From: ________________________________________________ (parent/carer’s name) 

 
 
 

Head Teacher Mrs L Hackfath LLB (Hons) PGCE 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby 

North East Lincolnshire DN37 7AX 
Phone: 01472 318003 Fax: 01472 318009 

e-mail: office@stanfordschool.co.uk 
website: www.stanfordschool.org 
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